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An apology

Two weeks ago, the Tundra Times published an
editorial entitled “An Obvious Lack of Concern™ regar-
ding the activities of a Ketchikan Community College
archaelogist, Chris Rabich-Campbell.

" The article was critical of Ms. Rabich-Campbell’s
techniques and concern about Native remains found in
the national forest near Ketchikan. The editorial was
based on a correction written by the Associated Press
in which the Associated Press quoting Ms. Rabich-Camp-
bell as saying she had not nor did she need to consult
with representatives of Native organizations before re-
moving remains from the forest.

It now appears that Ms. Rabich-Campbell was unfair-
ly treated in the Associated Press correction, and subse-
quently by our editonal.

A letter accompanies this editorial in which Ms. Ra-
bich-Campbell explains her Associated Press correction
and places that correction in an entirely new light.

The Tundra Times deeply regrets the misunderstan-
ding on our part which was generated by that A.P. cor-
rection and wishes to retract the editorial critical of Ms.
Rabich-Campbell.




